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May 6, 2024 

 

Jane Doe 

Address 1 

Address 2 

Rochester, NY 146 

 

 

Public Tracking No.:  

 

Dear Jane Doe:  

 

On [insert date], the Police Accountability Board (PAB) received your report regarding an 

allegation of police misconduct. We are writing to provide an update on the status of your report 

in light of recent developments affecting the PAB’s investigative authority. 

 

As a result of a court decision1 limiting the PAB’s ability to investigate individual allegations of 

officer misconduct, we are unable to move forward with a formal investigation into your specific 

case. However, the information you submitted has been forwarded to the PAB’s Policy & 

Oversight Division for continued review. This division is responsible for identifying trends, 

patterns, and systemic issues within the Rochester Police Department’s policies and practices. 

We appreciate you taking the time to bring this matter to our attention.  

 

While we are currently unable to investigate individual complaints, your report plays a critical 

role in informing our ongoing oversight efforts. 

 

If you witness or experience additional incidents of police misconduct in the City of Rochester, 

we encourage you to continue reporting them to our office. For updates and more information 

about the PAB, please visit our website at www.rocpab.org. 

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

[Name], Case Manager 

Jane.doe@cityofrochester.gov 

Work#  585.428.0000 | Cell # 585.428.0000 | Intake Hotline: 585.428.9999 

 

                                                           
1 Rochester Police Locust Club, Inc. vs. City of Rochester 
https://iapps.courts.state.ny.us/fbem/DocumentDisplayServlet?documentId=isnkiZRq_PLUS_ld_PLUS_htndBiqZiA=
=&system=prod 

http://www.rocpab.org/
mailto:Jane.doe@cityofrochester.gov

